
Cross Connection Control and Backflow 
Prevention Assembly Tester Course

October 12, 13, 18, 19, and 20 (8 a.m. - 4 p.m.) 
Greenville Utilities Water Treatment Plant 
1721 Water Way, Greenville NC

This is a five-day course. Cost: $120.00. Price includes study guide and  
handouts.

Participants are requested to bring a flathead screwdriver and a towel. Class 
instruction will be conducted by Deanna Castellow, GUC Cross Connection 
Control Officer. Mrs. Castellow is also a Limited Backflow Tester for the state 
of South Carolina and holds certification in Backflow Prevention Testing and 
Cross Connection Control by the NC AWWA. She is also certified by the TREEO 
Center at the University of Florida as a Backflow Repair Technician and Cross 
Connection Control Program Manager.

If interested, please fill out the form on the inside of this mailer.
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Signature:

It’s Important You Attend

C ross-connections may appear in many subtle forms 
and unsuspecting places. Unprotected hazardous 

cross-connections can allow backflow to introduce 
pollution or contamination into Greenville Utilities’ 
distribution system. Greenville Utilities recently revised 
the backflow section of our regulations to ensure cross-
connections are protected to eliminate, as much as possible, 
potential dangers to all of our customers.

E ffective January 2002, Greenville Utilities will no longer 
test Backflow Prevention Assemblies. Commercial 

and Irrigation customers will be required to contract GUC 
approved certified backflow testers to test each assembly 
upon installation and annually thereafter. To become 
certified, a tester must successfully complete a GUC 
approved Backflow Prevention Assembly Testing School and 
pass both a written and a practical exam.

Course Registration Form
October 12, 13, 18, 19, and 20, 2023
 (8 a.m. - 4 p.m.)

Fill out the following information and mail with a check/money order payable 
to GUC Water Resources Department for $120.00 to:

GUC Water Resources Department
Attn: Deanna Castellow

PO Box 1847
Greenville, NC 27835

or email to backflow@guc.com

All classes will be conducted at the Backflow Training Building located 
beside the Water Treatment Plant at 1721 Water Way, Greenville, NC. 
Classes are limited to eight spaces and are filled on a first-pay, first-served 
basis. Face mask may be required in accordance with CDC, State, and 
GUC policies.

Name:




